
10-07-2020 Town Council Meeting  
Responses to Council Questions 

 
 
ITEM #4: Call a Public Hearing for November 4, 2020 to Consider Annexing 
Property at 7000 Millhouse Road 
 

 
Council Question:  
How much is the one-time payment to offset long-term debt of the volunteer fire department 
currently serving the property? 

Staff Response:  

The amount of the payment to the Fire District has not been calculated at this time. Staff will 

include it in the fiscal impact assessment, to be provided at the November 4 public hearing. It is 

generally a small amount. Looking at annexations from the past several years, the required Fire 

District payment has been under $2,000 in each case.  

 

  


